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AMENDMENT TO FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (the Commission) has granted the
request of Union Electric Company (the licensee) to withdraw its
December 11, 1990, application for a proposed amendment to Facility Operating
License No. NPF-30 for the Callaway Plant, Unit No. 1, located in Callaway
County, Missouri.

The proposed amendment would have revised the Technical Specification
Section 3/4.6.2.3 by deleting surveillance requirements to verify cooling
water flow rates to the containment coolers.

The Commission had previously issued a Notice of Consideration of
Issuance of Amendment published in the FEDERAL REGISTER on September 4, 1991
(56 FR 43815). However, by letter dated March 25, 1994, the licensee withdrew
the proposed change,

For further details with respect to this action, see the application for
amendment dated December 11, 1990, and the licensee’s letter dated March 25,
1994, which withdrew the application for license amendment. The above

documents are available for public inspection at the Commission’s Public






